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Sunday:  
  6.00 pm Verona Hanlon & Michael Pane 
10.00 am Bob Reid (Anniv) 
12.00 pm Mary Brady (Anniv) 
Also Carmel Rossi (Months Mind) 
Also Colette Cummins (Anniv) 

Weekdays 
Monday 

David Egan (Months Mind) 
Oonagh Egan (Anniv) 
Ellen Crowley (Anniv) 
Tuesday 
Tim Allman (Rec Dec) 
Wednesday 
Helen Woods and Carmel Rossi (RD) 
Thursday 
Ann McGhee (Rec Dec) 
Saturday 
Donors Intentions 

Mass Intentions 

The first collection for the 
priests last weekend came to 
€570 and the second collection 
for SHARE came to €520 

Liturgy of the Word 
From Friday 21st June and until further notice we will be have a Liturgy of the Word 
and Holy Communion on Fridays at 10.00 am. There will no Mass on those 
mornings. Exposition will take place as usual after the service until 11.30 am. 

Annual 
Cemetery 

Masses  
 

June 23rd at 1.00 pm 
Fingal Cemetery 

June 30th at 3.00 pm 
Glasnevin Cemetery 
July 7th at 3.00 pm 

Dardistown Cemetery 
July 14th at 1.00 pm 
Balgriffin Cemetery 

 
NIGHT FEVER. 

 
On Sunday evening, 23rd June,  from  
7.30 pm—8.30 pm on the eve of the 
feast of St. John the Baptist, we will 
repeat Night Fever. It was very successful last year. A team 
of people will go out from the church to invite people to 
come into the church to light a candle for a particular 
intention. They will be presented with the candle on the 
street. There will be silent meditative prayer in the church.  

St Josephs Young Priests 

Society 

The next meeting will take place 
in the Parish Centre ,following 
10 am Mass, on Friday 21st of 
June. We pray for Vocations 
and financially support 
Seminarians studying for the 
Priesthood. We need new 
members ,so please come and 
join us on the day and help with 
this very important work. 

VISIT OF THE PAPAL NUNCIO.  
 
To mark the feast of the parish, on the eve of the Feast of St. John the 
Baptist, Archbishop Montemayor will celebrate the 12noon Mass in our 
church on Sunday 23rd June. All are invited and welcome to attend.. 

Message from Archbishop Farrell about the Summer Dues initiative  

Our Gospel reading at Mass today talks about sowing seed on the land. Priests and other parish leaders and ministers are 

being asked to find new and creative ways of sowing the word of God, seeking to build up partnerships of parishes in the 

times that are upon us. Night and day, while we are asleep, when we are awake, the seed is spouting and growing; how 

we do not know (Mark 4:26-34). The mustard tree emerges from the tiniest of seeds. We do not yet know what will 

emerge for the Church locally, but ‘we are always full of confidence’ (2 Corinthians 5:6). We are full of prayer too – it is 

the Lord’s work, the work of the Holy Spirit who calls us to mission. Please support your priests through the Summer 

Dues  collection. The generosity that people show towards their priests is indispensable. Please play your part, too, in a 

renewed and active involvement of all parishioners as together we sow seeds for a future harvest, trusting always in 

God’s plans for us. 

The Day for Life message is available at https://councilforlife.ie/day-for-life-2024/. 

https://councilforlife.ie/day-for-life-2024/

